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4 Work in the Philippines

The work of increasing the height of the wall around the
property has been completed. Acting Project Director Florence
Paguio and the staff are turning their full attention to completing
the printing of Character Code materials for fifteen thousand
children.

We are excited about the ongoing Backpack Ministry in twenty
churches each of which are teaching a group of fifty children
Module 1 of CCfL curriculum. These
children were given the backpacks at
the beginning of this course.

We are hoping for more backpacks
this year.The container will be shipped
in late November. Please contact us if
you or your church would like to send
backpacks. We are trusting the Lord
to lead the churches to participate in
this valuable ministry.

\ Children in the churches enjoy the backpacks and the Bible values lessons!

Get ready to travel with Jesus on the Sea of Galilee
in this 5 lesson Bible study.

For Preschool, Kindergarten, Beginner, Primary,
Junior and Teen age groups. Look for more
information in the September Newsletter.

Number of Children Printing Cost

1 class of 10 $ 64.00
1 class of 25 $ 130.00
1 class of 50 $ 237.00
10 classes of 50 $2,370.00

J’e;s;;s PJeMthLSJ fmgm_J a) &oau»
'e's‘ uss; W[a\ _I'(_s; om th e_p V\th;g[f

The chart shows how many children can have
printed Character Code for Life materials with
your donation. We are praying that “God will
provide,”and that God will use His people in His
provision.

“And they feared exceedmgly, and said one to another, What manner of man
is this, that even the wind and the sea obey him?” Mark4:41



https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/donation-form/62aee487-f7af-462b-a4fc-cd697d019157
https://www.icplit.org
http://www.charactercode.org/Donate/Donation.html

e Great Things Are Happening in Kenya

The new paper cutter in Nairobi, Kenya is just right (picture at right). Both Moses and Titus
are already producing books by the hundreds and the old way was just too slow. The cost
of the new cutter was just over one thousand US dollars. | add my deep appreciation for the
generosity of those who provided the funds.

Moses and Titus are very busy printing Module 2 Character Code
o™ for Life literature for the children in the Swahili language.

\l *‘2‘;1 .They. are quickly 9utgrowmg the small office that they are shar!ng

with Missionary Ernie Hopper. He has been very generous in allowing

ICP work to use most of the space. But it is time for us to pray that
God will provide the funds to purchase property and build a larger
space. We will partner with Brother Hopper in this project. While no
firm estimate of the cost has been made, we are sure that it will be
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more than $100,0000. Please make this an object of prayer. Should

= the Lord guide you to help, designate your offering to Kenya Building Project.

Moses reports that the Sunday School Teachers’ Workshop, held at Silanga Landmark Baptist Church in the
Nairobi area, was a great success. He and Titus
will conduct a workshop at First Landmark Baptist
Church in Nairobi in August. There will also be a VBS
workshop in August.

Rita and I along with John Sanders are hoping to
visit the work there in November. We will introduce
Brother John to the workers and learn more about

@e ministry and building needs. — Bill Johnson

Russian Translation News: Module 6 of our Character Code for Life
Russian translation is now finished, making it the first of the foreign
languages to complete the nine-year curriculum. Once the final
proofread is done, we will be reaching out to our contacts among
Russian speaking churches and ministries with information about this
literature. Please pray that it will reach millions of Russian speaking
children and their families around the world.

Among the Churches:

| visited several churches in July promoting both the ICP
curriculum and the ICP Backpack Ministry. It was a blessing to be
with Marlow MBC, Sheridan (Pastor Mark Williams) for training
| on CCfL curriculum; Echo Hills MBC, Redwater, TX (Pastor Aaron
&= Ihompson) where | received an ICP offering raised during their
VBS; Avery MBC (Pastor Roddy Jackson), thanking them for
their support; NE Arkansas District Ladies Auxiliary meeting to t"
promote our ICP Backpack Ministry. — John Sanders FE:

Ambassadors/Impact Makers

We are announcing a new way for individuals to set up one-time or regular |l
contributions for the ministry. The efforts of Lew and Nicole England and Sid Hunter
¢ are appreciated in getting this set up. The giving platform is called ZEFFY.To donate,
use the QR code or send checks to ICP, PO Box 2587, Texarkana, TX 75504 .

Through your prayers and offerings, children around the world can know God’s love for thew.






